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From: BILL WOODBRIDGE <billwoodbridge@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Building and transportation electrification

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission:

I’'m a Goleta resident/tenant with no A/C, a toxic gas wall heater, and no way to charge an electric vehicle where | live
(‘m retired so no business to go to at which to charge). Please support the staff’s recommendation to go forward with
the transportation and building electrification plans.

Thanks,

Bill Woodbridge



